
Dear Families,

Welcome to March! This month we may see snow, we may see warmer days; so 
please make sure your child has the appropriate clothes. This month we will be 
studying amphibians and the continent South America. We will also be talking 
about the different seasons and different types of weather. We are going to be 
learning about colors and color mixing. St. Patricks day is on March 17th and I 
thought it would be fun if as a class we all wore green. Our community lunch 
will be on the 19th, which is a half day for the whole school. Pick up will be at 
12:30 after lunch. The children are really enjoying our community lunches. I 
have them vote on what they want for lunch that day. They help plan it all. 
Spring Break will be March 22-26th. Randi will have more information 
regarding gap camp sign up for that week. Please don’t forget to set your clocks 
forward on March 14th. Thank you for all of your patience and understanding 
so far this year.

Thanks,

Ms. Ashley 


March Newsletter Room 2

December’s Theme’s:                                        Birthday’s

•South America                                                 

•Amphibians

•Seasons

•Weather


Classroom Needs:                       Classroom Dates:

A Bouquet of Flowers        March 19th- Community  lunch


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

March 14th- Set clock Forward 1 hour

March 19th- Half day, Pick up at 12:30

March 22-26th— No School- Spring Break
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES 


